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Briefing notes on Issues included in the Forward Plan Issue 2003/04 
 
SERVICE AREA:  Environmental Services (Planning) 
 
Report ref Report title 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Affordable Housing - Supplementary Planning Guidance Note 21 
 

 
Summary:  
 
Consultation was undertaken on draft SPG Note 21 between 13 February and 16 April 2004. 
A number of objections and other comments have been received, primarily from housing 
developers and housing associations.  Officers will now consider the comments received and, 
in light of these, amend the guidance if appropriate.  A revised guidance note will be put to 
the Executive in September for adoption and then it will be made available as formal 
supplementary planning guidance. 
 
 
Nature of Decision to be taken/Intended Outcome 
 
Agree to the adoption of revised Supplementary Planning Guidance on Affordable 
Housing. 
 
 
Timescale for decision: 
 
September 2004 
 
 
Contact Details: 
Nicola Mochrie, Principal Regeneration Officer, Planning Service. Tel: 0208 937 5015 
Email: nicola.mochrie @brent.gov.uk 
 
 


